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1. Free and Reduce status is at 75%. 

2. We are working on large equipment purchases for 19-20 school year as well as small wares, 

uniforms and extra seating for the high school cafeteria. 

3. Working on 19-20 budget. 

4. The contract for Summer Feeding has been approved and working on the budget, menu’s, food 

production and staffing. 

5. We are winding down the 18-19 school year and are putting end of the year processes in order. 

On Monday May 13, the entire district went to a no charge policy until the end of the school 

year. This is in effort to clear all negative balances. 

 

         Tina McCormick 

         Child Nutrition Director 

 


